
From: John Priecko <jpriecko@comcast.net>  
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 3:25 PM 
To: 'janet.buckner.senate@coleg.com' <janet.buckner.senate@coleg.com> 
Subject: SB23-025 - A Choice for Colorado Residents 
Importance: High 
 

Dear Senator Buckner: 
 
As a patriotic citizen who served our Country and as a proud Colorado resident, I urge 
you to support SB23-025. 
 
That Bill creates a Colorado “In God We Trust” Special License Plate honoring our 
National Motto, as approved by bipartisan legislation in the United States Congress. 
 

 
 

Those four words are echoed on our paper money, coinage, as well as, in and on 
buildings across America. 
 
You represent a very diverse group of residents in District 29 and throughout the 
Centennial State. 
 
Passing this Bill without prejudice levels the playing field and provides all your 
constituents and Colorado residents who own a motor vehicle an option. 
 
Choice, freedom of expression and religion, underpin our Nation’s core values. 
 
Please expeditiously do your part to ensure SB23-025 becomes law. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Priecko 

In God We Trust Program Director                            
Colonel, USAF (Retired)       
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